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You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@onthebase.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Walking Path Plan Review Underway 
Steps toward a new walking path have begun.  The Port Authority, 
sparked by an overwhelming demand expressed in the recent 
Customer Satisfaction Survey, has accelerated plans for a safer, 
dedicated walking path.  Plans for a phased-in approach to a Base 
campus path are now available for customer review online.  A 
session for customer input is also set for August 28 at 10 a.m. at 
the Port Authority offices. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project   

BAE Now Atlantic Inertial Systems 
With completion of a purchase by J.F. Lehman and Company, BAE 
Systems-Heath is now Atlantic Inertial Systems.  Entrance and 
building signage as well as website information were changed to 
reflect the official name change. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl   

Flight Line Café Weekly Menu 
Did you know there’s a patio cookout Wednesday?  You would if 
you read the weekly menu for Flight Line Café online.  AVI’s Brad 
Arthur updates the menu every week for display at 
onthebase.com. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/avi  

Fact Sheet:  Electric Service 
While much of Ohio was dark during a blackout in 2003 and much 
of Central Ohio during a ice storm in late 2004, COATC never lost 
power.  That, coupled with some of Ohio’s lowest rates and 
redundancy of supply and transmission lines, makes COATC a 
powerful source of power for industry. 

GO TO:   http://coatc.com/property/factsheet_coatcelectric.pdf  

 


